
November 3, 2021 

 

Regarding Tree Inventory/Arborist Report 

 

Please see arborist report completed in 2020 in relation to a separate permitted project.  

The scope of work for the permit we are applying for does not include any work under or near the 
dripline of any trees – impact will be very minimal and will potentially (but unlikely) include impact to 
small landscape shrubbery.  


